
155 Summit Drive 

Franklin, PA  16323 

814-671-7110 

www.vctpp.org 

 

Dear Pastor 

You are receiving this very important packet of information because you play an important part 

in the future of the United States of America.    Enclosed are some color flyers and bulletin 

inserts as well as a few Voter Registration Forms that you can use to encourage your 

congregation to do their part in the upcoming Presidential election. Notice the important 

election deadlines listed on one of the bulletin inserts and plan your distribution accordingly. 

All items included here are non-partisan and do not push one candidate over another.  What it 

does promote is the importance of the Christian community becoming involved in the selection of 

our next leader.   

It is being reported that only 50% of Christians are registered to vote.  Of that amount, only an 

estimated 5% actually vote in Primary elections.  In the 2012 election, 39 million Christian 

voters stayed home from the polls because they didn’t think their vote counted.   I hope you will 

agree, we as Christians need to do better.   

The Venango County Tea Party Patriots, a local group of citizens concerned about the future of 

our country, has paid for this mailing in the hope that we can encourage this large silent 

majority of Christians to be heard.   VCTPP has a large number of Christian members who 

recognize how important your part is in encouraging and educating your congregation. 

In the days of winning our independence from England, it was the Pastors who were a deciding 

factor.  They were among some of our strongest Founders.  VCTPP is doing our part to make a 

difference and we are counting on you to do all you can to help us elect godly men and women to 

serve this great State and Nation.   

Sincerely,  

 

Jane Richey 

Local Coordinator of VCTPP 

 

PS   We were unable because of cost to supply a large quantity of registration forms but copies 

can be made of the enclosed forms.  Your congregation can also be instructed to register online 

at www.votespa.com .   They are also able to obtain absentee ballots at this website.   

http://www.votespa.com/

